BOARD OFFICERS

Paula Lopez
President
Karena Jew
VP Policy
Dana Goba
VP Organization
Vicki Allen
Secretary



35 Years of Feminism From Marching in the Streets to a Seat at the Table

BOARD MEMBERS

Rachel Aarons Marisol Alarcon ej Borah

Pamela Flynt Tambo

Tish Gainey Elsa Granados Lisa Guravitz Hathor Hammett

Teri Jory Carol Keator

Andria Martinez Cohen Meredith Murr Erica Schweitzer

PAST PRESIDENTS

Gayle Binion Barbara Lindemann Lois Phillips Carole Piceno Susan Rose Hannah-Beth Jackson

Margaret Connell Helene Schneider Janet

Barron

Alissa Hummer Sharon Hoshida Lisa Guravitz Mary O'Gorman

Beth Schneider Jane Gray Carol Keator Catherine Swysen

Luz Reyes Martín

Feb. 28, 2023

The Honorable Ben Cardin 509 Hart Senate HOB Washington, DC 20510-2004

Email: Legislative Director Gray Maxwell@cardin.senate.gov

RE: SJ Res 4 (Cardin) Removing the deadline for ratification of the Equal Rights Amendment - SUPPORT

Dear Senator Cardin,

On behalf of the Santa Barbara Women's Political Committee (SBWPC), I am writing to express support for SJ Res 4 proposing removal of the deadline for ratification of the Equal Rights Amendment. SBWPC is dedicated to furthering feminist values through political and social action and educational activities. Clearly this resolution speaks directly to SBWPC's Vision Statement, which is "to achieve a society based upon the feminist values of social, political and economic gender equality".

SBWPC enthusiastically supports removal of the ERA ratification deadline and wishes to sign on as a supporter of SJ Res 4.

Thank you for reviewing our organization's position on this issue. Should you wish to communicate further with us, please email us at info@sbwpc.org or visit our website: www.sbwpc.org

Sincerely,

Paula Lopez Ochoa President SBWPC

CC: Hon. Sen. Diane Feinstein, email: ian_bryan@feinstein.senate.gov